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Dear Parents/Guardians  

Newsletter – 19.06.17 

 

Memorial garden area for former pupil – Aiden Byrne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice pops 

From Wednesday onwards, we will be selling ice pops at the lunchtime break. 

Children will be able to buy one a day for 20p if they wish. 

 

Summer weather 

Please could parents remember in this warmer weather to ensure children bring 

water bottles, sun hats and sun cream.  Children should be able to apply sun cream 

themselves. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mr Jones 

 

 

We are creating a memorial garden area, near the entrance to the 

playground, in remembrance of Aiden Bryne.  It is just over a year since 

he passed away and we talked about the garden in a recent assembly 

where many children demonstrated that they remembered Aiden and his 

fun personality very well. 

 

The area is gradually being re-barked and bordered.  We hope everyone 

enjoys looking at this area and we ask for everyone’s support in ensuring 

it is well respected. 

 

Over the coming few weeks we will be creating a nearby pathway across 

the other barked area for use by Classes 5 and 6, but for now we ask 

everyone to walk round on the pathways.  Many thanks. 


